
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We have come to the end of the first half of our summer term and what a half term it has been. 
Beginning back in April with our onsite swimming pool, School Fest last week and then ending today 
with our Jubilee Playground Street Party. 
 
It has been fantastic to be able to share all these wonderful experiences with our children and see 
the delight, enjoyment and enthusiasm on their faces. This afternoon we have all been able to enjoy 
and celebrate the platinum jubilee with a picnic lunch, party games, bouncy castle and ice cream 
very kindly donated by Snugburys. It has been a very fitting end to a wonderful half term 
 
Of course, I would not be able to do this without the fantastic staff team I work with as well as the 
support and generosity of you as parents who enable me to ensure that Bunbury school is so much 
more than a place of academic learning. 
 
May I take this opportunity to wish you a wonderful spring term break and we look forward to 
seeing you back in school on Tuesday 7th June. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Nic Badger 
Principal 



 
 
 
 


